
July 31st Ad Meeting Summary 


• The meeting was opened at 6:05 with a prayer from Pastor Forrest

• SPRC discussion about Hope requesting to go back to her original pay salary ($400 a week/

$20,800 annual pay.) The board motioned and passed the request.  The pay changed would 
be effective immediately. 


• Pastor Forrest brought to our attention the new youth/children director position he wanted 
instated. Jim motioned to combine the youth and children director positions into one director 
position. Bill seconded. Motion passed. 


• In Ministry Announcements, Chris Roser presented her layout and vision of the prayer 
ministry. The board formally adopted the prayer ministry in to Asbury’s official ministry chart. 
The budget line for the prayer ministry will be under adult discipleship for now.


• Isis Gain presented and shared Thanksgiving for 1000 to the board. The board motioned and 
passed Thanksgiving for 1000 to be an official ministry of Asbury. An official budget line for 
the new ministry still needs to be discussed. 


• Bill Morris gave an update of the church finances. The board approved for Pastor Forrest to 
promote the new children’s ministry director position with a $30,000 - $40,000 range of pay. 


• Trustees asked to change the Asbury street signs. The board approve to change the 
Yorktown sign for now and tape off the UMC on the Staples sign. The board also approved 
the insurance bid from Brotherhood Mutual.


•  Staff updates- Staff was discussing a permanent one service schedule. The board approved 
a 10am one service schedule. 


• Meeting adjourned with prayer from Pastor Forrest  


